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This Week
PTFA AGM: Our PTFA is holding its Annual General Meeting at 10am on Tuesday 11th 

July. If you would like to attend, please let the school office know.

Celebration Assemblies: On the last day of term, Friday 21st July, we will be holding 

our celebration assemblies. Parents/carers are invited to join us for their child’s 

assembly. Primary Celebration Assembly is at 11am and Seniors/Leavers 

Celebration Assembly is at 2pm. If your child is in Seniors and you wish to take them 

home with you after the Leavers Assembly, please make sure you have let their 

teacher and (if applicable) their School Transport know in advance. There is no parking 

available on the school site, so please park nearby - being considerate of our 

neighbours - and walk in to school.

Summer Sensory Survival Kit: Please see the attached Summer Sensory Survival Kit 

document from Sensory Integration Education, that may be of use to you.

Wellspring Newsletter: We emailed the latest Wellspring Newsletter to our parents & 

carers this week. If you did not receive it, you can download a copy from their website 

at  www.wellspringwestsussex.org.uk/newsletter.html

September Dates: The Autumn Term start dates are as follows;

Friday 1st September: INSET Day - No students in school

Monday 4th September: INSET Day - No students in school

Tuesday 5th September: Transition Day - Please see attached 

letter for details

Wednesday 6th September: School open to all students

New Staff: Welcome to Janine Sturt, who has joined us as an 

Occupational Therapist.

Parent/Carer Questionnaire:  This  year ’s 

Parent/Carer Questionnaire is now live online. You can 

complete it by using the QR code below, or copy and 

pasting the link into your internet browser.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx
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Letters Home
Trailblazers: Letter & consent form for Hollywood Bowl trip. (Sent home in bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Gabriele, Divers - Climbing the Pirate Ship ladder on the playground all the way to the top.

Julia, Trailblazers - Amazing engagement and progress with her set 1 phonics sounds.

Jarod, Trailblazers - Listening to instructions and learning new skills in the Art Workshop.

Affan, Jamie & Hazel, Trailblazers - Great participation in the Art Workshop. 

Ella, Trailblazers - Great independent participation in the Art Workshop. 

Phoebe, Trailblazers - Demonstrating excellent knowledge of environmental issues such as climate 

change and pollution.

Oscar, Balloonists - A brilliant first outreach session at Kingslea.

Summer, Pilots - A great outreach session and being so supportive and proud of your friend.

http://www.wellspringwestsussex.org.uk/newsletter.html


Class News from Pilots Class
Pilots have loved learning about their topic 'Scrumdiddlyumptious' this term. We have enjoyed 

learning about where our foods come from, how they are made as well as what food groups they belong 

to. Pilots have enjoyed lots of different cooking sessions this term and getting the opportunity to try 

new foods which we may not have tried before! We have loved making lemonade and are now lemonade 

experts! We have also been spending time reading Charlie and the Chocolate Factory as a class, and 

have loved learning about Mr Willy Wonka and all his marvellous inventions!
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